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As land owner with irrigation rights this bill needs to be stopped.   Irrigation use and 

passing those rights on to future owners is crutial for keeping farming alive.  Stop 

government over reach!!!   As a farmer we respect our irrigation rights and use them 

wisely, so take care of the people rights to water esp. for those  who produce crops 

here in Oregon.   


